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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

Unfortunately, we were unable to go ahead with our Spiritual & Well-Being event last 

week due to lack of helpers, interest and stall holders. We are always learning what 

works and what does not for our community. Therefore, we have put together a 

survey to find out exactly what you would be interested in taking part in next year.  

Please follow the link and take a minute to fill out the survey. 

https://forms.office.com/e/1fKTm1eEjN 

 

 

 

The school production of the Addams 

Family starts on the 9th July and we will 

be there selling refreshemtns before 

and at the interval. 

  

We are currently cash only and 

will have on offer the following: 

Water & Capri Sun - £1 

Mocktails - £2 

Crisps & Popcorn – 50p/75p 

Sweets – starting from 10p 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Addams Family 

https://forms.office.com/e/1fKTm1eEjN
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So far, with easyfudraising, you have raised £143.58 (and growing) just by shopping 

through the app/website! Thank you. If you are yet to sign up to easyfundraising, 

please do so by following the link below. It is free. 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores/ 

Easyfundraising is running a new giveaway where 10 lucky causes will win a £50 

donation! You can help increase our chances of winning - all you have to do is sign 

up to support Friends of Passmores to give us an extra entry. Every donation makes 

a difference, so please take a moment to do this for us and also ask everyone you 

can to do the same! 

 

Easy Fundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores/
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So far this year we have raised a total of £2825 and counting. We have given 

around £1000 worth of grants to different departments to enhance the student’s 

education within lessons. 

We hope you all have a wonderful summer break, we will see you in September to 

announce our new events for the year.  

 

Thank you for your support we look forward to seeing you at out events. 

Email: fop@passmoresacademy.com 

 

Tues-Thurs 9th-11th July School Production – Addams Family 

Wed 17th July YR 6-8 Disco 

 

Total Raised This Year 

mailto:fop@passmoresacademy.com

